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LETTER DATED 2 JULY 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF HONDURAS TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE

SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you, in reply to your note verbale of
15 May 1996 concerning the implementation of Security Council resolution
1054 (1996), adopted at its 3660th meeting on 26 April 1996, that the Republic
of Honduras has neither a diplomatic mission nor a consular post in the Sudan,
nor does the Sudan have such representation in the Republic of Honduras.
Moreover, at this time the entry into Honduran territory of members or
representatives of the Government of the Sudan or members of the Sudanese armed
forces is not at all anticipated.

I should be grateful if you would have the text of this letter circulated
as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Gerardo MARTÍNEZ BLANCO
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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